

HANSON CUB SCOUTS DRINK POUCH RECYCLING BRIGADE



How you can help:

Scouts: Save your dry, empty drink pouches. Bring them to your Den meetings or to the Pack meetings. Your leader will give the pouches to David Baker.

Den Leaders: Collect dry, empty pouches from your scouts. Bring the pouches to Pack meetings or Committee meetings. Give pouches to David Baker.

Friends/Family: Save your dry, empty drink pouches and give them to any Cub Scout or leader.

Questions:

What kind of drink pouches do you accept?

We accept any brand of drink pouches. We do not accept juice boxes at this time.

Do I need to clean the pouches before putting them in a box?

No, we do not require you to clean the pouches before shipping them to TerraCycle. Pouches must be dry, though.

How much do you credit per drink pouch?

Units per shipment are calculated based upon weight. Drink pouches will be counted based upon a an average weight of .009 lbs. per drink pouch.

1,001 to 2,000 pouches per shipment: 1 point per pouch (or \$0.01 per pouch)



Where do I find out more information about Terracycle?

www.terracycle.net

Who do I contact for more information about the Hanson Cub Scouts Drink Pouch Recycling Brigade?

David Baker - baker.a.david@gmail.com